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Norco MDP Line NA-1, Stage 2 and Norco MDP Lateral NA-1A, Stage 1 
 

Project Nos. 2-0-00155 and 2-0-00156 
 

ENGINEER'S STATEMENT 
 
 

The proposed Norco MDP Line NA-1, Stage 2 and Norco MDP Lateral NA-1A, Stage 1 project 
is located within the city of Norco in the neighborhoods surrounding the intersection of Crestview 
Drive and Mt. Rushmore Drive, at the foot of the La Sierra Hills.  The primary project objective, 
as defined in the approved project charter, is to alleviate the flooding and debris buildup currently 
experienced by the community after a moderate storm. The project includes the construction of a 
storm drain system which will collect and convey runoff from the La Sierra Hills and help relieve 
the community of flooding issues for the 10-year storm event.  The project also includes the 
construction of a small debris basin to reduce the amount of mud/debris laden flows through the 
community.   
 
The cost of the proposed project is approximately $3,000,000. 
 

 


